
 

 
 

FLORIDA HEIKEN CHILDREN’S VISION PROGRAM PROVIDES VISION CARE AT NO COST 

TO STUDENTS AT THREE ORANGE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS  

 

MIAMI – The Florida Heiken Children’s Vision Program, a subsidiary of Miami Lighthouse for the Blind and 

Visually Impaired, will provide comprehensive eye examinations with dilation to students at EVANS High 

School, JONES High School, and OCPS ACE on December 18th and 19th.  

 

The mission of the Florida Heiken Children's Vision Program is to make sure that all financially disadvantaged 

school children who fail the State mandated vision screening have access to a comprehensive eye examination 

including dilation and glasses, if required, to give them the best chance at academic success. These services are 

offered at no cost to the student and family throughout Florida, either on-site at schools via five mobile eye 

clinics or by the Heiken Program’s network of more than 1,100 participating optometrists. 

 

Media is invited to attend as Orange County Public School Students receive the gift of vision.  

 

WHO: Florida Heiken Children’s Vision Program 

  EVANS High School 

  JONES High School 

  OCPS ACE 

  

WHERE AND WHEN: EVANS High School on Monday, December 18th from 7:30AM-2PM 

   4949 Silver Star Rd, Orlando, FL 32808 

    JONES High School on Tuesday, December 19th from 7:30AM-12PM 

    801 Rio Grande Ave, Orlando, FL 32805 

    OCPS ACE on Tuesday, December 19th from 12PM-2:30PM 

    701 W Livingston St, Orlando, FL 32805 

 

MEDIA TO CONTACT:  Cameron Sisser 

Miami Lighthouse for the Blind 

csisser@miamilighthouse.org | 786-362-7515 

 

Lauren Dunaj 

FINN Partners 

MiamiLighthouse@finnpartners.com | 954-675-3694 
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